
Dear, Dr. / Mr. / Ms. Anjali Negi

Thank you for showing your interest in Prutor, IIT Kanpur Project to enhance IIT-PAL.
We are pleased to share that you have been selected for working on this project. You will
be working under the guidance of Prof Amey Karkare, Department of CSE, IIT Kanpur.
The internship letter and stipend (as per DORD, IIT Kanpur) shall be issued once you
complete minimum 30 hours of work.

Thanks

Prof. Amey Karkare

Department of CSE

Date: 16/02/2022


